
Call for papers closed: Special Issue on Global 
Approaches to Family Social Work Research

The deadline to submit manuscripts to be included in the Special Issue on Global 
Approaches to Family Social Work Research is over. We are happy to announce that 
several papers from researchers around the world have been submitted. The guest 
editor, Jarosław Przeperski, PhD will review the manuscripts to ensure they meet the 
strict criteria of the journal, Research on Social Work Practice. Accepted 
manuscripts will then undergo peer-reviews before publication. We anticipate that 
the special issue will be published in Research on Social Work Practice within the 
1st quarter of 2021. We wish to thank all who have submitted their papers for 
consideration.
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